For Cancellation of Seminar
[3/17/2020]

We are sorry that the NIHIMA Spring Seminar, which was scheduled on 3/13/2020 was cancelled due to the COVID-19 Pandemic. We unfortunately were not informed of this until the morning of the seminar. Please accept our apologies with regards to this unfortunate matter.
We regret any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us. Our email is nihima15@yahoo.com. 
Thank you for your understanding in this unfortunate matter. 
Kind Regards,
Michele Turchany, RHIT
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